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  B-1 FLYOVER IN STURGIS AUG. 7   

ELLSWORTH AIR FORCE BASE, S.D. – A B-1 from the 28th Bomb Wing is scheduled 

to conduct a flyover above Main Street in Sturgis, S.D., at 3 p.m., Aug. 7 as part of the 18th 

Annual Veterans Recognition Ceremony. 

The B-1 flyover is allowed as part of an approved training mission. Residents living in and 

around the city of Sturgis could experience an increased noise level related to the flyover. 

For more information, contact the 28th Bomb Wing Public Affairs Office, by calling (605) 

385-5056 or via e-mail at 28.bw.pa@us.af.mil. 
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